Jhanksqgiving

We are so thankful for all of our Southland Ballet Academy families.
We wish all of you a wonderful and relaxing Thanksgiving!

The Fountain Valley and Irvine studios are closed
Thursday, November 22nd through Sunday, November 25th.
Classes resume Monday, November 26th.

The Following Adult Class Will Be Meeting:

Irvine Studio:
Saturday 12:30-2pm - Hanna
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